INVITATION TO A PUBLIC DROP
IN SESSION

Flooding in the Ditton Street area
of liminster

MONDAY 14™ AUGUST 2017 BETWEEN 3:30PM AND 7PM
Minster Rooms, Court Barton, lIminster

We would like to invite residents to take the opportunity to call-in and
meet with Somerset County Council Flood Team and Highways Officers,
representatives from South Somerset District Council and the
Environment Agency who are working closely to investigate the flood
event of 23 July 2017.

The investigation will establish the mechanisms that have contributed to
the flooding and set out actions in response. It is intended that the
investigation will be the first step towards identifying feasible mitigating
measures and how these might be taken forward. To assist and inform
our investigation work we would be grateful for any photographs and
videos the town council or community may have taken of the flooding.
While we have received some already the more information we have the
better. It will also be an opportunity for residents to discuss with the
various representatives their concerns and what the outcomes of this

work will be.

We encourage all residents affected by the flooding to attend and
share their opinions and information.

WE LOOK FORWARD TO MEETING YOU AT THE EVENT.



